
RW & JE HERTEL 
Residential/Commercial: 
“Carrana” 
COONAMBLE  NSW  2829 
 
 
Postal:  
PO Box 177 
COONAMBLE NSW 2829 
 
Dear Ministers, 
 
Objection to the Proposed APA Western Slopes Pipeline 
 
I am an adversely impacted landholder along the proposed APA Western 
Slopes Pipeline route. I object to the pipeline crossing my property and I will 
fight to ensure that it does not cross my property.  
 
I am concerned about the environmental impact of the pipeline on water 
quality and livestock production on my property. The long-term economic, 
social and environmental stability of the region would be compromised if the 
pipeline is installed and results in long-term damage to livestock management 
in affected areas.  
 
If the NSW Government is committed to the long term viability of the livestock 
industry, agriculture and rural NSW, it will not support in any way, the 
installation of the proposed APA Western Slopes Pipeline. 
 
Authorised for email distribution. 
 
 
Jan Hertel 
22 November 2018 
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